
 

 

7th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Stay & Play 
  

We would like to invite you to attend our next Reception Stay & Play on Wednesday 19th 
June from 2.15pm – 3.15pm. 
 
This Stay & Play will have an outdoor learning focus and will be an opportunity for you to see 
how we use our fantastic outdoor area as an extension of our classroom. We will look at what 
resources the children have available and also show some practical and fun ideas about simple 
everyday tasks that can be carried out at home by you and your child to help support their 
learning.  
 
Although we welcome parents with babies to attend, please may we ask that prams be left 
outside the classroom. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fiona Walker, Natalie Glendon & Sophie Roberts 
Reception Teachers  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


